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Thursday 5th November 2020 

Art and RE Collaboration Day- 06.11.20 

Dear Parents and carers,  

On Friday the 6th of November, we will be participating in our whole school Art and RE collaboration day. 

Our themed focus for the day will include Harvest and Autumn. During our Harvest celebrations, we 

would usually ask for your help and support in providing physical food donations to school. Unfortunately, 

as we are unable to accept any physical Harvest donations this year, we would like to highlight other 

means of donation, if this is something that any family would like to do, and areas of support for our 

community too.  

The Trussell Trust provide support to food banks in the UK. Their focus is to provide practical support 

to people in crisis. We would like to encourage any families that would like to make a donation to The 

Trussell Trust, to donate using the following link: https://www.trusselltrust.org/make-a-donation/  

The Edwinstowe Community Volunteer group wish to ensure that parents know that they can provide 

food boxes for families in need as a result of the effects of the coronavirus pandemic. They are here to 

help residents in Edwinstowe who are struggling to feed themselves or their families. Edwinstowe  

Community Volunteer group can provide food boxes for individuals, couples or families who find  

themselves in need of help as a result of the Covid 19 pandemic. Call 07815951135 or 07375931243  

 

Here at King Edwin, we feel it is also vital to ensure that families in our community feel well supported 

during this time. You can contact us via helpandsupport@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  

 

Thank you for your continued support and communication.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Trolley 

RE Lead 
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